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Q1: I am very interested in responding to your RFP for  Quality Improvement at GCDD. One of the areas I 

specialize in is […]. However, the amount of money available for the project is extremely low. Is 
there any chance of making more money available for this project? 

 
A1: RFP Section 3, Part 1 is quoted below. There is a good opportunity for the current funding for Quality 

Improvement to continue annually. From time to time, additional funding may be 
available for special projects. 
 

1. Anticipated Contract Term and Quality Improvement Budget.  
The initial term of this contract is anticipated to be from Mid-October 2022 to September 30, 
2023. A contract resulting from this RFP process may be renewed for up to four additional years.  
 
The budget for this work will be $20,000.00. Continuation funding in subsequent years or 
additional funding is dependent upon the availability of federal funds and satisfactory 
performance of the contractor. 

 


